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BROOKHAVEN NATIONAL LABORATORY

TR P

Department of Nuclear Energy
Safety and Risk Evaluation Division

Building 130

Mr. Christopher Ryder
RES/PRAB
Mail Stop NLS-372

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555
Dear Mr. Ryder:
SUBRJECT: L-1680-3

ASSOCIATED UNIVERSITIES, INC.

Upton, New York 11973
(516) 282 - 2056

FAX: (516) 282-5730

August 10, 1993

The enclosed version of the “Abridged Risk Study During Low Power/Shutdown Operation at
Surry™ incorporates your suggestions and comments on the earlier draft.

Please call me if you need any further information.

Encl,
931.S1G44

¢c: R. Bari
J. Boccio
R. Duffey
1. Jo
W. T. Pratt
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Sincerely,

(o

V. Mubayi
Safety Integrat/on Group




